
 

From: 

Sent: 

To: 

Kaye <kaye@coopmead.com> 
Tuesday, July 25, 2023 3:51 PM 
Gabriel C. Bustos 

Subject: Re: Rancho Viejo Solar project 

WARNING: 

EXTERNAL EMAIL: Do not click any links or open any attachments unless you trust the sender and know the content is 
safe. 

Thanks very much Gabe. 

Sent from my iPad 

> On Jul 25, 2023, at 3:30 PM, Gabriel C.Bustos<gcbustos@santafecountynm.gov> wrote:
>

> Kaye, I just wanted to let you know your email has been received. I am working with staff on providing a response to 
the questions you have below. 
> 

> -----Original Message-----
> From: Kaye [mailto:kaye@coopmead.com]
> Sent: Monday, July 24, 2023 5:05 PM
> To: Hank Hughes <hhughes@santafecountynm.gov>
> Cc: Gabriel C. Bustos <gcbustos@santafecountynm.gov>
> Subject: Re: Rancho Viejo Solar project
> 

> WARNING: 
> 

> EXTERNAL EMAIL: Do not click any links or open any attachments unless you trust the sender and know the content is 
safe. 
> 

> Hi Hanle 
> 

> Thanks for your response. 
> 

> I still need to know who can request a moratorium and if it would apply to AES' Conditional Use Permit application 
since it was filed in January and is considered to be in process. 
> 
> Please provide details on: 
> 

> What is a Resolution? 
> 

> Who does the work to draft it? 
> 
> Who it goes to for approval? 
> 

> What bearing it has on AES' CUP application? 

> 
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